
All first-year students are allocated a Peer Mentor who is there to support you throughout your 
first year. Your Peer Mentor will be studying the same, or similar course to yourself. They can 
share their experience of student life to help you feel settled and enjoy your time at university. 
Peer Mentors can support you with many different aspects of student life, including:
 
•   How to get involved in societies, activities, and University life.
• How to study and useful tips about your course.
•• Where to go and explore in Bath.
• Where to find placements, voluntary or paid work opportunities.
• Advice on how to find a house, prepare for an exam, choose units or apply to study abroad.

Even if a mentor is unable to help you with a specific problem or question, they will be able to 
signpost to a person or service that can help.

1. Your mentor will send you an email at the start of 
the year.

2. You are likely to have an online group meeting 
with your mentor and their mentees.

3. Your peer mentor will check in regularly, and you 
can ask them any questions at any point 
throughout your first year.

IfIf your mentor has not responded or you would like a 
different mentor, you can contact your department 
or the Peer Support team who will ensure you are 
matched with a different peer mentor.

Find out more about peer mentoring on The SU 
website or contact peersupport@bath.ac.uk if you 
have any questions.

What happens next?
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